
Good Evening Deer Lake Association,

I wanted to send a quick note thanking all of our members who
volunteered this past Saturday, August 5th for our second lake
cleanup of the season.  The grass was trimmed, cleared debris,
removed a few more dead aspen trees from around the lake and
roadway, applied chemicals to the lake and fixed the fence where
we could. It was another successful event because of all of our
volunteers time, talent and efforts.

I personally want to thank all our volunteers that helped at Lake
Clean-Up who were Glen Flanders, Robert, Rosie, and Julia
Starkey, Marcelino Montoya, Helen Herning, Robert and Krystal
Rodriguez, Chris Tront, Leroy Tafoya, Steve and Diana Coleman,
Gerald Gauna, Barbara Buxton, and Joe Molanari. Without you, we
wouldn't have had such a good time and been so productive, all
while leaving Deer Lake looking so nice!

In addition, thanks to Glen, this past weekend we were able to
install three memorial plaques and treat the memorial board with
oil. May the souls of Mr. Larry Buxton, Mr. George Wenk and Mr.
Jenaro Pedroncelli rest in peace and may their memory within the
Deer Lake community not be forgotten.
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Lastly, thank you to those families that came out to the Sandoval
County Fair and Rodeo on Saturday night. We had a good number
of cars to caravan down to Cuba together. The seating didn't work
out as planned, but I think we all were still able to enjoy the nice
evening, fair and rodeo festivities.

If you weren't able to join us at the lake cleanup or the rodeo, we
encourage you and your families to attend and participate in the
remaining activities planned for this summer as we would like to
either meet you or get to know you a little better.

Upcoming Activities:
 - Happy Hour on Saturday, August 19th at the Starkey Cabin - see
previous email sent out for this activity.
 - Labor Day Picnic - Details will be forthcoming in the next few
days.

Below are a few pictures for your enjoyment of the August 5th lake
cleanup!

Thank You,
Krystal Rodriguez
DLA Secretary



 





  

 


